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The Committee met once in October, with the bulk of the meeting spent reviewing how the 
High Holy Days went. 
 
We congratulated the Davening team and the Staff for very successful program this 
year.  Feedback was overwhelming positive and the technology operated without any major 
glitches. 
 
Anticipating the possibility of having to do this again, we agreed to archive important notes on 
what to look out for or change along with other items we don't want to lose track of.  We hope 
that next year we can hold HHD service in person but there's at least a possibility that remnants 
of this pandemic will still be around and there may be a portion of the membership who will 
still prefer to observe the holidays remotely. 
 
Along those lines, we also discussed developing a hybrid model for holding services and other 
events once we are allowed to meet in person.  Mark will start looking at requirements and it 
will be on the November agenda to flesh out a bit more. 
 
Minutes of the meeting containing additional detail are available on request in the shared CBH 
Google Drive folder. 
 


